
RETURNING IN 2019 
 
A ‘man’ choir for boys 
Grade 5 to Grade 9. 

              Fellas 

Department of Education 

The group will be led by  
Jazz Musician and Vocalist 

Dr. Peter Atkins 

Come and join us as we sing a range 

of contemporary and classic tunes. 

Develop your voice while you have 

lots of fun.   

Bookings and further information 
Email Elizabeth - ree.crescendochoior@education.tas.gov.au 
0407 244 602 

Reece High School  

Music Suite (Building 7) 

Tuesdays 4:00pm to  5:00pm 

Starting 28th May 2019 


